
June 2024

SAINT MARK TRIBUNE

Vacation Bible School is coming

to Saint Mark UMC June  2nd-

5th, 6-8:30PM. Registration is

open to children ages 4 through

completed 4th grade. If you

would like to serve as a

volunteer please contact the

church office.

The 2024 Meeting of the

Central Texas Annual

Conference will be June 9-11 at

Round Rock First United

Methodist Church. An Annual

Conference report will be given

Sunday June 16th. 

Reaching upward to God and outward to God’s people.

5TH SUNDAY
POTLUCK!

Join us for our 5th Sunday Potluck

on June 30th following worship!

You are invited to worship at

10:30AM and then bring a potluck

dish to share for lunch. 



Reaching upward to God and outward to God’s people.

A note from the pastor:
Church, 

At the beginning or middle of July, depending on baby Hank, I will be

out on maternity leave for 12 weeks. During this time Pastor Joyce will

fill in as an interim pastor covering weekend preaching and pastoral

care. I thank you so much for this time away to physically heal and be

present with my family. If you need anything, please contact the

church office. I love you dearly and cannot wait to rejoin you in the

Fall to continue on in our mission of growing closer to Christ and

closer to one another.

May the Lord bless you and keep you. May the Lord make his face

shine upon you and be gracious to you. May the Lord look upon you

with His favor and give you peace.

Pastor Lauren Christenberry

Scan the QR code to give to the mission

and ministry Saint Mark UMC through

our Givelify app.


